
18-006 QA PRODUCT RECALL – SMOKEHOUSE BEEFY MUNCHIES 
FROM SMOKEHOUSE TREATS DUE TO POTENTIAL SALMONELLA 
CONTAMINATION 
Date:  21 FEB 2018                                                                                      Recall: # 18-006 

Scope: WORLDWIDE RETAIL STORES 

In cooperation with the FDA, Smokehouse Pet Products is initiating a recall involving Beefy Munchies because it has 
the potential to be contaminated with Salmonella. 

Although the vendor believes none of the affected items were sent to the Exchange, a recall is being initiated out of 
an abundance of caution. 

Hazard: Salmonella can affect animals eating the products and there is risk to humans from handling contaminated 
pet products, especially if they have not thoroughly washed their hands after having contact with the products or any 
surfaces exposed to these products. 

Incidents/Injuries: No illnesses have been reported to date in connection with this problem. 

Description: The item below is involved in this recall. 

UPC ITEM DESCRIPTION 

078565857957 SMOKEHOUSE BEEF MUNCHIES 4OZ 

Remedy: The company is asking consumers to discontinue use and return the unused portion of the product to the 
store where purchased to request a full refund. Consumers with questions may contact Smokehouse Pet Products, 
Inc. at 1-877-699-7387, Monday through Friday 7am-3:30pm PST. 

Sold at: Nationwide retail stores.  

Manufacturer(s): Smokehouse Pet Products, Inc. 
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